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Ms. Maria van der Merwe
Miss Van der Merwe is the provincial manager of the Integrated 
Nutrition Programme within the Mpumalanga Department of Health 
and is a Dietician by profession.

“After attending the AHMP, my horizon widened with regards to 
health care service delivery. I am now able to appropriately apply 
available resources within my programme. My management skills 
have noticeably improved - from drafting operational plans to moni-
toring and evaluation of the programme. I am able to apply these 
skills in my daily work.”

“In addition, the important role that NGOs play in health care service 
delivery, as well as further possibilities to extend partnership 
between stakeholders with the aim of providing quality service to 
end users is of a particular interest to me, after the course.”

“FPD offers training and development courses of a high 
standard. I have recommended the health management 
courses to many colleagues and am pleased that four of my 
colleagues are currently enrolled with FPD as students of 
health management.”
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